

Date: August 18, 2023.

To: Parents of newly admitted students to SMCHS

Dear Parents,

**Greetings from St. Mary's**. We would like to remind parents who have not yet submitted the child's TC from the previous school that this is a mandatory requirement for registration with KHDA and final enrollment at SMCHS. Please ignore this urgent reminder if you have already submitted the TC.

However, please note that TC's must be emailed to the Arabic secretary no later than Monday, 21st August 2023, failing which we will not be able to register your child for the Academic Year 2023-2024. Your collaboration to this end will be greatly appreciated.

Thank you,

